
For sixth, seventh and eighth grade 
students:
For more information contact Eileen Hanley, 
Assistant Principal of Admissions and Student 
Life at 703-352-0925 or at ehanley@paulvi.net

OPEN  
HOUSE

Sunday 
Oct 28 
1-4 p.m.

10675 Fairfax Blvd, Fairfax VA 22030

Learn more at www.paulvi.net

 Be Extraordinary.
 Be a Panther.




